Amberley Gavel Announces

Post Election Training
For Municipal Councillors 2022

Now is time to plan for the initial education of Councillors
and Heads of Council who will be elected in the fall of 2022,

Fred Dean and Nigel Bellchamber,
experienced municipal professionals
and acknowledged leaders in the
field of councillor education, are
pleased to announce that they will

once again provide sessions for
Councillors, and Heads of Councils,
across Ontario, beginning shortly
after the 2022 October election.

Full day Sessions already scheduled are noted below (venues TBA):

Location Heads of Council Local Government 101
Thunder Bay November 4 November 5

London November 9 November 12

Kingston November 18 November 19

Timmins November 24 November 23

GTA November 26

Orillia December 2 December 3

Also, we have already scheduled
sessions for individual
municipalities and small groups of
Councils that prefer smaller
sessions on selected dates in
Northwestern, Southwestern and
Eastern Ontario.

If you are interested in such a
session, or have any questions,
please contact Fred or Nigel at
info@agavel.com to discuss
opportunities for your area.

info@agavel.com
www.agavel.com

Information on registration and
location will be available shortly.

We look forward helping the newly
elected and returning members of
council get the best start that they
can for the challenging term ahead.
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